
ELECTRICAL POWER SUPPLY 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

Port Freeport invites your proposal to supply electrical power for our facilities.  Proposals must 

be submitted in two parts.  1) Initial proposals with indicative pricing and a sample contract must 

be submitted no later than 2:00 p.m. on Monday, October 9, 2023.  2) An updated proposal with 

executable pricing and an executable contract must be submitted no later than 2:00 p.m. on 

Monday, October 16, 2023, and pricing must be updated each business day no later than 12:30 

p.m. through Wednesday October 25, 2023 or until pricing is accepted and a contract is 

completed between Port Freeport and any provider. 

 

Written proposals will be received by Mary Campus, Controller, Port Freeport, and also by Gina 

Paul, National Efficient Energy, who is serving as a consultant to the Port no later than Monday, 

October 9, 2023 at 2:00 p.m.  The initial proposal must be sent sealed to both Port Freeport’s 

offices located at 1100 Cherry Street, Freeport, Texas 77541 and to National Efficient Energy at 

5017 Teasley Lane, Suite #145-45, Denton, Texas 76210.  The updated proposals may be 

mailed, faxed to 979-373-0023 and 469-533-7404 or emailed to campus@portfreeport.com and 

gina.paul@nationalefficientenergy.com.  Proposals should be labeled “Port Electrical Power 

Supply – 2:00 p.m. 10/9/23.” 

 

All submittals become the property of the Port, and the Port reserves the right to reject any or all 

proposals.  Proposals will be evaluated on a number of criteria, and the proposal that best meets 

the needs of the Port will be selected. 

 

You may contact Gina Paul, National Efficient Energy, at the above addresses for proposal 

requirements and any additional information or questions. 
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